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MEMORANDUM 

CL-C 3-2021 

Subject: Vacancy on the Linking Niagara Transit Committee 

Date: January 21, 2021 

To: Regional Council  

From: Ann-Marie Norio, Regional Clerk 

 

On January 18, 2021, Councillor Ip provided the Clerk’s Office with notification of her 

resignation from the Linking Niagara Transit Committee (LNTC) effective immediately, 

due to scheduling conflicts. 

In accordance with the Linking Niagara Transit Committee terms of reference, 

representation from four Regional Councillors is required on the Committee.  The 

Regional Council representatives on the Committee are Councillors Fertich, Redekop and 

Sendzik. 

If a Councillor is interested in filling the vacancy, please advise the Clerk’s Office or bring 

your name forward at the Regional Council meeting being held on January 21, 2021. 

 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

________________________________ 

Ann-Marie Norio 

Regional Clerk 

 


